Lisa Weber

Hi, Alternative 6 is out of the question. Ecology should commit to fully restoring Edmonds Marsh,
to function as an estuary in its original state. Paving over poison is not an alternative. Chevron has
the deep pockets needed to carry out this work, and they should. The community will not stand for
anything less. I'm a bird watcher with a long history of exploring and protecting the Marsh and I've
participated for three years in community science projects headed by Puget Sound Bird
Observatory. The Marsh is more than a gorgeous site. It's an important bulwark in this era of
climate change and heavy weather. Do the right thing.



